
	
March 2020 
 
Dear _________________________ from Room 
________________ 
 
A very special congratulations to you!  You have been selected 
as your classes: 
 

GREEN CAP/VEGE CAP/ 
COMPOST MONITOR 

 
FOR 

 
TERMS 1 & 2/TERMS 3 & 4. 

 
I am excited to know that you will become an enthusiastic, 
hardworking member of our special Environmental Warriors 
team. 
 
Your first meeting will be held this Friday 20th March at 
lunchtime (12.45 pm) in Room 12 (upstairs).  Please attend this 
meeting to learn all about your brand-new role! 
 
See you on Friday! 
 
Miss Brydon 
	

	


